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CHANGE OF AUDITORS

CHANGE OF AUDITORS

The Board announces that Chu & Chu resigned as auditors of the Company on 28 February
2006 and PKF will be appointed as the Company’s auditors to fill the casual vacancy arising
from the resignation of Chu & Chu upon the approval by shareholders of the Company at the
SGM of the Company to be convened for such purpose.

A circular containing details of the proposed change of auditors, together with a notice
convening the SGM, will be despatched to shareholders of the Company as soon as
practicable.

The board of directors (the “Board”) of China Golden Development Holdings Limited (the
“Company”) announces that Chu & Chu Certified Public Accountants (“Chu & Chu”) resigned as
auditors of the Company on 28 February 2006 due to the Company’s management and Chu &
Chu could not come to agreement on the professional fees for (1) review of the interim report of
the Company for the period from 1 July 2005 to 31 December 2005; and (ii) the special
engagement (including the preparation of the pro forma financial information of the enlarged
group, indebtedness statement and working capital comfort letter) relating to the proposed
acquisition of Silver Light Group Limited by the Company, details of which are set out in the
Company’s announcement dated 20 February 2006. Chu & Chu confirmed in its letter of
resignation dated 28 February 2006 that there were no circumstances connected with their
resignation which they consider should be brought to the attention of the members or creditors of
the Company.

The Board also confirms that there is no disagreement between the Company and Chu & Chu and
there are no circumstances connected with the change of auditors which it considers should be
brought to the attention of the members or creditors of the Company.

PKF Certified Public Accountants (“PKF”) will be appointed as the Company’s auditors to fill
the casual vacancy arising from the resignation of Chu & Chu upon the approval by the
shareholders of the Company at the special general meeting of the Company (“SGM”) and to
hold office until the conclusion of the next annual general meeting. Further announcement will
be made upon the appointment of the new auditors of the Company becoming effective.



The Board confirmed that Chu & Chu have not commenced any audit work on the accounts of the
Company and its subsidiaries for the year ending 30 June 2006. It is expected that the change of
auditors of the Company will not affect the release of the interim results of the Company for the
six months ended 31 December 2005.

A circular containing details of the proposed change of auditors, together with a notice
convening the SGM, will be despatched to shareholders of the Company as soon as practicable.
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Please also refer to the published version of this announcement in The Standard.



